
Report on Status of Allied Groups Represented in the House of Delegates 
 
As of April 1, 2023, the following allied organizations represented in the AVMA House of Delegates met 
the requirements of Article VII, Section 4(a) of the AVMA Bylaws for continued representation in the House 

of Delegates.  
 

The following organizations have at least 350 of its U.S. resident voting members that are voting 
members of the AVMA. 
 

• American Academy of Veterinary Acupuncture 

• American Animal Hospital Association  

• American Association of Avian Pathologists 

• American Association of Bovine Practitioners 

• American Association of Equine Practitioners 

• American Association of Feline Practitioners 

• American Association of Food Safety and Public Health Veterinarians 

• American Association of Industry Veterinarians 

• American Association of Small Ruminant Practitioners 

• American Association of Swine Veterinarians 

• American Association of Veterinary Clinicians 

• American Holistic Veterinary Medical Association 

• American Society of Laboratory Animal Practitioners 

• Association of Avian Veterinarians 

• National Association of Federal Veterinarians 

• Society for Theriogenology 
 
The following organizations include in their voting membership at least 300 AVMA members, comprising 
at least 75% of their U.S. resident voting members. 
 

• American Association of Food Safety and Public Health Veterinarians 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


